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              16/11/22 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This year we are able to see the return of the Christmas Show which is performed at Timperley Christ 
Church on Thornley Lane. The show will be held on Tuesday 13th December at 6.00 pm. 
 
Children across KS2 are starting to prepare for this event which will include lots of singing and dancing. 
The singing will include both religious and non-religious songs. 
 
At Broomwood we are an inclusive school and what we do is underpinned by one of our five core values: 
Respect. We want the children to understand about all religions that are represented at Broomwood and 
the children do this really well as part of their RE lessons which they have on a weekly basis and how we 
celebrate other festivals as part of curriculum topics. 
 
We recognise however that some children may not be able to perform at the church. Therefore we would 
appreciate it if you could indicate whether your child will be able to or unable to attend on the electronic 
sign-up sheet that will be sent from the school office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Dr. Louise Owen 


